
SARC Minutes 
August 19th, 2010 

 
Those members present included:  
Pat Henegan John Brown Debra Brown 
Tim Trent Bob Sullivan 
 
Guests included:  
Emmett Childress Steve McGowin 
 
Minutes from July meeting was passed out for everyone to read. 
Tim moved to accept minutes, Pat seconded, minutes approved. 
 
Pat has tried to contact Wayne concerning the Treasurer’s Bag but has been 
unsuccessful. Pat has left phone messages and emails for Wayne but no returns. 
John stated that he will attempt to contact Wayne at his home to get the 
Treasurer’s materials from him. Pat will go to the bank with the minutes to 
attempt to get the SARC Account status. The last known balance as of January 
was $637.00. 
 
REPEATERS: 
John asked Bob about the noise on the Crestview repeater. Bob said he had not 
been on the repeater during the net but extensive work had been done on the 
repeater. 
Bob has not done any more work recently on the cans for the 26 machine. Bob 
said he is now able to climb again but will need a helper to climb with him on the 
tower. We will also need the necessary ropes and gear to make repairs. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Web Page Domain: 
Pat still has not received anything back concerning the WC4M domain. 
 
FIELD DAY: 
The 2011 Field Day Site is going to be at the Sweet Home Alabama 
Campgrounds. The same deal concerning the camp house applies as it did for 
this year’s Field day. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 
John will attempt to get the WC4M trustee name changed through the ARRL. 
Huntsville Hamfest this weekend. 
Tim and Pat will get Amateur Radio study guides for Emmett and Steve. 
SARC Fall Picnic  - looking at October – Everyone check for good weekend. 
We agreed to pay Andalusia Public Library $24 ($2 per month) in December. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 


